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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 
Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Please be here and seated 
by 5.45 so all can see and 

hear the concert. 

Thanks to all the parents and family members who came to our Open Day. 



UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 
Monday December 10th: Warlawurru Christmas BBQ & Concert from 5.00pm 
Wednesday December 12th: Graduation Prayer Service 9.30am 
School finishes for students on Wednesday Dec 12th at 12.00pm. 
The 2013 school year starts for students on Monday February 4th. 

Friends and family of our Year 7 graduand Roshoun 
Sambo are invited to attend a prayer service for her 
graduation from Warlawurru Catholic School. This 
will take place on Wednesday December 12th at 
9.30am at school. 


